
Dear Parents, 

Today we welcomed back our faculty and staff to campus as we begin preparation for 
the 2020-2021 school year! They will be in professional development and team 
meetings throughout the next few days as we make final preparations for your student’s 
return to campus. 

The Alabama Department of Public Health and Dr. Scott Harris led a webinar for K – 12 
state schools – both public and private – on Tuesday, August 4, 2020. As a result of this 
webinar, we have updated our “When to Stay Home” document to reflect the most 
recent information shared. The document can be accessed HERE and has also been 
placed on the school website on the Lee-Scott Academy Health page. 

We are excited to welcome our new families and returning families back to campus to 
begin our year “Under Construction.” Our theme verse this year is Philippians 1:6, 
“..being confident of this, that he who began a good work in you will carry it on to 
completion until the day of Christ Jesus.” We are looking forward to continuing the work 
that He has called us to do as educators, administrators, and staff during this time and 
serving our students and families. 

Your family has chosen Lee-Scott Academy for your student’s educational journey and 
we look forward to partnering with you this year as we provide the best experience we 
can given the “new normal” we are all adjusting to. 

Take care, 

Dr. Stan Cox 

Head of School 
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